Appendix 6

Request to New Hampshire Fish and Game and US Fish and
Wildlife for a list of Diadromous Fish historically present in
the Piscataqua River Basin Watershed.



Diadromous species historically present in the Salmon Falls River nea...

Subject: Diadromous species historically present in the Salmon Falls River near Milton, NH re
LIHI application for SFR Hydro's South Milton Hydroelectric project

From: Stephen Hickey <sjh@essexhydro.com>

Date: 8/6/2012 2:52 PM

To: John_Warner@fws.gov, john.a.magee@uwildlife.nh.gov, "Henderson, Carol"
<Carol.Henderson@uwildlife.nh.gov>

Dear John, John and Carol:

Would you be able to provide me a comprehensive list of each diadromous species that
historically but no longer uses the Salmon Falls River as well as confirmation that
the South Milton hydroelectric dam located on the Salmon Falls River in Milton, New
Hampshire is not responsible for the extinction or extirpation of the species?
Condition 2.a. of the South Milton project's application for certification by the
Low Impact Hydropower Institute requires such a statement in order to qualify the
project as low impact.

For your reference I have attached to this email the project's FERC Exemption issued
June 30, 1981.

Thank you and please contact me with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Stephen Hickey

Hydro Management Group, LLC

as agent for SFR Hydro, INc. owner and operator of the South Milton Facility (FERC
Exemption No. 3984)

55 Union Street, 4th Floor

Boston, MA 02108

tel: 617-367-0032

fax: 617-367-3796
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